NOTICE TO VENDORS
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT proposals will be received for the PURCHASE OF PESTICIDES until 12:00 p.m., Monday, December 20, 2021 by the Agriculture Department for the County of Glenn, State of California, located at 720 North Colusa Street, Willows, CA 95988. Proposals will not be opened publicly. The “Purchase of Pesticides” are more particularly described in the specifications of the Request for Proposal packet.

Request for Proposal packets can be obtained online at: www.countyofglenn.net/dept/agriculture/news. Please submit completed RFPs to the Glenn County Department of Agriculture via email to: agcommr@countyofglenn.net subject line to state: VEM RFP-Glenn 2022  

Contact Ivan Leal at (530) 934-6501 for questions regarding the RFP content.

Proposals must be finalized and submitted prior to the closing time of December 20, 2021 at 12:00 p.m. PST. Late proposals will not be accepted.
